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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

St. Albert Catholic School 
Five-room childcare addition 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary:  Following discussion with City of Toronto 
Planning, the project has been granted relief from the municipal Site Plan Approval (SPA) 
process. This relief will shorten the anticipated timeline to start of construction and to 
occupancy. Construction drawings and documentation are progressing. 
  
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: March 14, 2025 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed by April 2023 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Local Design Committee (LDC) TBD 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Confirmation SPA- not required Jul 22, 2022 

   Next Steps:         Construction Documents 25% Nov 25, 2022  
(anticipated) 

Pre-Tender Cost Estimate Jan 13, 2023 
(anticipated) 

 
 

Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 
 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stalbert/ChildCareCentre/Pages/default.aspx 
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